
 

 
 
 
Calvin DenHartog 
NVD/San Juan Sanitation 
PO BOX 267 
Lynden, WA 98264        09-16-19 
 
Hi Calvin,  
 
As discussed in our meeting in July, Orcas Recycling Services will be raising prices on  
co-mingled recycling and mixed solid waste for self-haulers and franchise haulers this fall.  
 
ORS is required to get any price increase approved by San Juan County Council; we received 
that approval on September 10, 2019.  
 
The price changes, enclosed, will go into effect October 1, 2019 for self-haulers.  
 
As per UTC rules, franchise haulers have 75 days from notice to implement the changes. 
Therefore the prices below will go into effect for San Juan Sanitation on or after December 1, 
2019. 
 
Most of the products listed have not changed in price.  
 
Please note the “light load” charge, which we discussed several months ago. This will only affect 
SJS in the case of a roll-off box that contains mostly Styrofoam, insulation, or other light 
weight/bulky material. Sometimes this can be from a teardown or re-model; it is often associated 
with the disposal of old docks.  
 
Best regards,  
 

 
 
Pete Moe  
Executive Director, ORS/The Exchange 
360-298-2600 cell 
pete@exchangeorcas.org 
 
 
cc. Logan Luft  
      Tim Blanchard  
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